
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT CHIEF OF STAFF FOR INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT

600 ARMY PENTAGON

WASHINGTON, DC 20310-0600

DAIM-ODB September 24, 2018

Mr. John Kieling

Chief Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

RE: Extension Request for the Letter Work Plan, Fort Wingate Depot Activity, Northern

Area Groundwater Monitoring, downgradient Alluvial Aquifer Investigation, McKinley

County, New Mexico; and Letter Work Plan to install one additional bedrock monitoring well

east of TMW39D, Fort Wingate Depot Activity, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kieling,

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension from September 29, 2018 and October

1, 2018 to October 29, 2018 for the submission of the, "Letter Work Plan, Fort Wingate

Depot Activity, Northern Area Groundwater Monitoring downgradient Alluvial Aquifer

Investigation, McKinley County, New Mexico" and "Letter Work Plan to install one additional

bedrock monitoring well".

The purpose of this extension request is to consolidate all additional tasks recommended in

New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) comment letters dated April 18, 2018

(HWB-FWDA-15-001) and September 4, 2018 (HWB-FWDA-18-003) into one Letter Work

Plan, as discussed during our conference call on September 20, 2018.

During our conference call on September 20, 2018; the following items were discussed and

agreed upon by both NMED and the Army:

• Comment 7 of NMED Letter (HWB-FWDA-18-003): USACE will provide copies to

NMED of the Plugging and Abandonment Work Plans for Well 68 and 69 once it is

submitted to NM Office of State Engineers (NMOSE) as well as copies of all

approval letters from NMOSE. Additionally, the copies of the Camera Survey

Report will also be provided to NMED. A separate Work Plan will not be required to

further investigate Well 69;

• Comment 12: USACE will install one additional bedrock well, east of the existing

TMW39D during the field efforts for the Northern Area Groundwater RFI. This

information will be incorporated in one letter work plan as stated in paragraph 2

above;
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If you have questions or require further information, please call me at (505) 721-9770.

Sincerely,

PATTERSON.MAR Digitally signed by
PATTERSON.MARK.C1229214493

K.C.I 22921 4493 Date: 2018.09.24 16:50:29-04TJ01

Mark Patterson

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

CF:

Mr. Dave Cobrain, NMED HWB

Mr. Ben Wear, NMED HWB

Mr. Michiya Suzuki, NMED HWB

Mr. Chuck Hendrickson, USEPA

Mr. Ian Thomas, US Army BRACD

Mr. Michael Falcone, USACE, Fort Worth

Mr. Steve Smith, USACE, Fort Worth

Mr. Saqib Khan, USACE, Tulsa

Ms. Heather Theel, USACE ERDC

Dr. Cheryl Montgomery, USACE ERDC

Mr. Clayton Seoutewa, BIA Zuni

Ms. Sharlene Begay-Platero, Navajo Nation IDR

Ms. George Padilla, BIA/NRO/DECSM

Dr. B.J Howerton, BIA

Ms. Eugenia Quintana, Navajo EPA

Mr. Mark Harrington, Pueblo of Zuni

Ms. Jennifer Turner, DOI
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